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LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to 

make ready a people prepared for the LORD.” 

 

01 October, 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 

  
Grace and peace be multiplied to you and your family through our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.  
Please be informed of the following activities for the month of October:  
 
Children’s Day Celebration – Thursday, 02 October  
The school will celebrate Children’s Day with lunch prepared by the staff and a program organised by 
the Student Council. All students are allowed to come in their outing clothes with proper shoes for the 
celebration. Please note there will be no school on Children’s Day, Friday, 03 October, as well as on 
Hari Raya Haji, Monday, 6 October. School will resume on Tuesday, 7 October. 

School Camp, Sunday, 19 October – Tuesday, 21 October 
The Student Council will be organising the camp which will be held at Aloha Changi, Fairy Point Chalets 
3 and 4, Catterick Road, S508522, for all students from Elementary to High School. Attached is the map 
to the chalets. Please make arrangements to send your children to the chalet at 3.00pm and to pick 
them up on Tuesday at 10.30am. The packing list will be given to them nearer to the camp date.  We 
covet your prayers for good fellowship, bonding and lots of fun and laughter in all activities at the camp. 
Kindly note there will be no school the following day, Wednesday, 22 October, being Deepavali public 
holiday. Students will have to report back to school on Thursday, 23 October.  

Mission Trip to Myanmar, Tuesday, 28 October – Friday, 31 October 
16 students, Mr Alistair Quirey and I will be led by Pastor Yohanes on this trip. Please partner us to pray 
for the safety, health, wisdom and most importantly a servant’s heart to serve in this mission work. The 
students will be raising their own funds through the sale of home cooked/baked meals and cakes this 
month. The school is also encouraging all students to drink Kangen water (available in school) and 
contribute 20-cents each day towards the mission fund.  We seek your cooperation in encouraging your 
children to support the mission’s fundraising.  

P.E. on Fridays 
With effect from this month, all students from Elementary and Middle School, together with the senior 
students (14 years and above) will report to Toa Payoh Stadium for PE as the current PE premise at 
The Handicapped Welfare Association (HWA) is under renovation. Please make arrangements to send 
your child/children to the stadium by 7.50am. The pre-schoolers will continue to have their PE at the 
Whampoa Playground. 

Bible Memory Verses for October  
Pre-School to Elementary Class            Proverbs 15:1-13 
Middle School to High School                Proverbs 15:1-20 

Financial Commitment for November/December 
Please note that the statement will be issued in mid-October via email. Kindly update any changes to 
your email address to frontdesk@victorylifechristianschool.com before then. We appreciate your 
timely fulfilment to ease administrative processes. 
 
Thank you and Blessings, 
Mrs Malna Valluvan,  
Principal 
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